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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Samantha Sepehr [ssepehresq@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 4:21 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Paula M. Sime; mashpetroleum@yahoo.com; 

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Kwi Yong Lee
Subject: Re: RO491, Exxon #7-3006, 720 High St., Oakland, CA

Dear Ms. Jakub: 
  
Thank you for your email. We look forward to hearing from you no later than May 18, 2011 as site closure is 
long overdue and is causing my client to incur damages.  
 
Regards, 
  
S. Samantha Sepehr 
Attorney at Law 
6620 Owens Drive, Suite B 
Pleasanton, California 94588 
T: (925) 808.9445 
F: (888) 818.1604 
  
WARNING: This email (including attachments, if any) is intended only for the named addressee(s).  If you 
receive this email by mistake, please call (925) 808-9445 and ask to speak to the sender to advise of the error.  
If this email contains confidential, privileged, or otherwise legally protected information, disclosure of the 
information to anyone other than the named addressee(s) is not authorized, and you may not lawfully read, 
copy, or otherwise use this email unless you are a named addressee or a named addressee's authorized 
representative. 
 
  
On Fri, Mar 18, 2011 at 3:00 PM, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Sepehr,  

  We have received your letters dated February 15 and March 15, 2011 requesting that Alameda County issue a 
“No Further Action” letter and will respond to your letters within our allotted 60 day timeframe. 

Regards, 

  

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Pky. 

Alameda, CA 94502 
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Direct: 510-639-1287 

Fax:  510-337-9335 

  

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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